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A regularly scheduled meeting of the Community Development Advisory Council (CDAC) held at United 

Way of Chattahoocheee Valley/Home for Good, lead agency in collecting data for homelessness for the 

Continuum of Care (COC) on December 12, 2019. 

 

Members Present: Danny Arencibia, Rev. Joseph Baker, Barbara Chambers, Virginia Dickerson, 

Chuck McDaniel, John Partin, Johnson Trawick, Angela Wagenti 

 

Members Absent: Christy Lemieux, Rev. L. K. Pendleton, Michael Porter  

  

Also Present: Community Reinvestment Staff:  Brenda Burns, Marilyn Denson, Sue Finch 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

Rev. Joseph Baker called the meeting to order at 3:15 PM.   With eight CDAC members being present the 

CDAC board was able to conduct official business.  

 

 CDAC approved meeting minutes from September 2019.  The vote moved to motion by Johnson 

Trawick and second by Virginia Dickerson. 

 CDAC approved dates for upcoming meetings in the year 2020. 

 

DISCUSSION 
 

1. Meeting Dates 

Marilyn Denson proposed meeting dates and times for the year 2020 locations TBD. 

 

19 March  9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 

June 11   3:00 - 4:30 PM 

September 10  3:00 -4:30 PM 

December 10  3:00 - 4:30 PM 

 

There was discussion regarding notification of meeting dates and times via Microsoft Outlook 

with save the date being sent one month prior to the meeting.   Further discussion by Marilyn 

Denson suggested CDAC members notify the staff of Community Reinvestment of any changes 

in their email addresses and telephone numbers as necessary. 

 

 

 



 

 

2. Time Line for CDBG & HOME Funding 

 

Marilyn Denson explained that CDAC members would receive applications and score sheets 

from the Community Reinvestment website.  The login information shall be provided to CDAC 

members for the process. 

 

3. Brenda Burns, Finance Manager 

 

Brenda Burns provided a financial update on CDBG & HOME activities with explanation of the 

how payment process for grant funding.  

 

4. Pat Frey, Home for Good Executive Director 

 

Home for Good is a sub-recipient of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and the lead 

agency in collecting data for homelessness for the Continuum of Care (CoC).  Ms. Frey gave an 

overview of how the agency collects data from other homeless agencies and the community on 

homeless as well as the application process to home the homeless population.  

 

NEXT MEETING 

 

The next regularly scheduled CDAC meeting date is March 19,2020. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:36 PM. 

 


